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OUR SAVIOR IS BORN!!!
A special E-Newsletter to highlight our

Christmas Concert and Christmas Parties
here at Good Shepherd!

Luke 2:10-16
But the angel said to them, “Do not be afraid. I bring you good news that
will cause great joy for all the people. 11 Today in the town of David a
Savior has been born to you; He is the Messiah, the Lord. 12 This will be a
sign to you: You will find a baby wrapped in cloths and lying in a manger.”

13 Suddenly a great company of the heavenly host appeared with the angel,
praising God and saying,
14 “Glory to God in the highest heaven, and on earth peace to those on
whom his favor rests.”

15 When the angels had left them and gone into heaven, the shepherds
said to one another, “Let’s go to Bethlehem and see this thing that has
happened, which the Lord has told us about.”
16 So they hurried off and found Mary and Joseph, and the baby, who was
lying in the manger.

Merry Christmas from the Good Shepherd Staff!
We consider it an honor to serve our students by

teaching them quality academics as well as strengthening
their faith in God. We pray your family had a faith-
filled Christmas Season and has a Happy New Year!!



Click here for our Staff and Classroom Christmas Greetings GSLS Christmas Greeting

[Caption]

Every GSLS Class sang songs of praise to God for sending His Son Jesus
to be our Savior at our Christmas Concert on December 12th.
Everyone did a great job! Pictures and video links are below.

Pre K-3 students
blessed our hearts

by singing about
their Savior

Pre K-4 students
joyfully sang songs
about Jesus Birth

https://youtu.be/i4RjatfC0NY


Click here for video
of:

4 Pre K Christmas
Concert

Pre K-4

Pre K-4
Pre K-4

Our Kindergarten
classes about

worshipping the
King!

Click here for
video of:

Kindergarten
Christmas Concert

1st - 4th Grade sang
about Jesus coning

to save us!

Click here for video
of the

1st-4th Grade Christmas
Concert

https://youtu.be/pJbgDHAyNFQ
https://youtu.be/FfceXBqH91U
https://youtu.be/n0f7QHz6uFE


Beginning Band ..... Click for Beginning Band Christmas Concert Video

5th - 8th graders sang of God's
love for us through Jesus Birth!

​Click here for video of
5th-8th Grade Christmas Concert

GSLS Band... Click for Charger Band Christmas Video 12/21

Click here GSLS Promo Video 2021 for the GSLS Promo
Video! This highlights our school and all God is doing

here. Please pass this link along to prospective families
who are looking for an AMAZING school!

Chapel is a very

https://youtu.be/7bbyy6t6JM0
https://youtu.be/e0-ILQkJyNE
https://youtu.be/Z0W9Bp5JHII
https://youtu.be/we6mTcspKq8


important part
of our week.

Our students have
the opportunity
to worship God,
pray, and learn

​from God's Word.

We mailed letters for our first
Annual Charger Challenge
Campaign! You can click and

read the letter here,
Charger Challenge Campaign Letter

or contact us if you want a
letter and return envelope

mailed to you. We appreciate
your support of our school! God

is doing AMAZING things
here… thanks for partnering

along with us!!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Lvr4sw_wOLyNUMWiCQdeMMgXB28nLjjf/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=101708965629047540538&rtpof=true&sd=true


This E-newsletter is sponsored by

Kevin Koth, D.O., is a
fellowship-trained Orthopedic

surgeon whose practice
encompasses a wide array of
Orthopedic procedures. With

an extensive knowledge,
training, and experience in
the Orthopedic field, Dr.
Koth is sure to provide you
with the most up to date

medical care.

We have offices in
Breese, Greenville,
Highland & Salem. 

Please call
618-900-1070

to make an
appointment with us!
Or visit our website

at:
www.Kothortho.com

 
“We treat your family, like our own family. “

We thank them for their support!!!

THREE CHEERS for
our VOLUNTEERS!

We love our volunteers! We currently have TWO volunteer opportunities.
Mrs. Nancy Stallard (our new Development Director) is looking for people who will do:

Data entry
Calling on our alumni families to gather information

If you would like to bless us with your time, please contact her at 618-344-3153
​ext 223 or email her at nstallard@gslcs.org .

There are so many ways to support our school!

http://www.kothortho.com
mailto:nstallard@gslcs.org


Business Sponsors

If you are a business, you can
sponsor an E-Newsletter that

goes out to 1300 people!!
Click this link for the
​Business Sponsor Flyer

Business Sponsor Flyer

Charger Bucks – Scrip

Purchase gift certificates through the Scrip/Charger
Bucks program for numerous vendors and earn

rewards for your family and for GSLS.
Our code is: F8CLL9AF2577

This is the easiest program we have. These gift cards
are the same price as buying them directly from the
vendors themselves, so there is no additional cost to

you for using the Scrip/Charger Bucks program!
If you need more information,

contact Gail Mayhew (chargerbucks@gslcs.org)
or click below:

Scrip Ordering Link

Thrivent is here
to HELP!

If you are a Thrivent member, you can help us!

   Remember, you can apply your Thrivent Choice Dollars to GSLS!

To do that, simply go to www.thrivent.com ,

scroll down and click on: “Generosity”

Or click here:  Generous Giving and Member Stewardship | Thrivent Choice

Click on “Direct Choice Dollars”

and find us at “Good Shepherd Lutheran School Collinsville”

You shop....
Good Shepherd

receives
the benefits!

You can still shop on Amazon, but just log in to your Amazon Smile account first.
They will give GSLS .5% of every purchase you make!

We can generate a LOT of free funds for GSLS, and it doesn't cost you

https://conta.cc/2ZXQGp6
mailto:chargerbucks@gslcs.org
https://www.gslcs.org/support-our-school/scrip/
http://www.thrivent.com/
https://www.thrivent.com/what-we-offer/generosity/thrivent-choice.html


anything above the purchase price of your items!
1. Log on to Smile.Amazon.com. 
2. Click "get started" to create an account.
3. Type in "Good Shepherd Lutheran School Collinsville”.

You should then see GSLS. 
1. Click on the link to save the charity. 
2. Log in to smile.amazon.com FIRST before you make your purchases. It is the

same as logging in to Amazon.com, but if you don't log into Smile first, your
purchases won't count toward Good Shepherd. 

WHY we do
​WHAT we do!

Proverbs 22:6 "Train up a
child in the way he should go:

and when he is old,
​he will not depart from it."

This is why we do what we do
here at GSLS: Praying before

and after sports games...

being humble when we win… because
character and

​spiritual growth matter.

Proud of the Charger Marching Band for playing in the Collinsville Lighted Parade
on Saturday, December 4 under the direction of Mr. Stegman.

http://smile.amazon.com/
http://smile.amazon.com/


Our students had a wonderful time celebrating Jesus' birth and fellowshipping
​with their classmates in their classroom parties.

Pre K3 - Hill

Pre K-3 - Jackson

Pre K-4 - Klaas

Pre K-4 - Nobbe



Kindergarten - Krause

Kindergarten - Sengele

1st Grade

2nd Grade

3rd Grade - Gain

3rd Grade - Pritchard



4th Grade - Batty

4th Grade - Maske

5th Grade

6th Grade

7th Grade

8th Grade



Feliz Navidad !!!!

Christmas Triplets!!!
Christmas TWINS!!!

Christmas TWINS!!!

Mrs. Lisa Jackson
Pre K-3/4 year olds



This month our Staff Spotlight falls on Mrs. Lisa Jackson, who
teaches our Pre K-3/4 class. Lisa graduated from SIUE with a
Bachelor of Science degree in Early Childhood Education, with a
Special Education letter of approval. She has taught for 20 years, 15
in Pre-K and 5 in Kindergarten. This is her 6th year at GSLS.
 
She says what she loves most about teaching here at Good Shepherd
is the dedicated and devoted faculty and staff. She has worked at
four different schools in her career and has seen that this is by far
the most selfless group of teachers she has met, and she enjoys
collaborating with them.

She feels our school is important to our community because it gives
parents a choice about where to send their children. We offer a place that
imparts the Christian faith and educates with a different value
system than the public schools do. She knows this is a very important
aspect to consider when raising a child. We also provide a different
education than the public school and that diversity in education is a good
thing for our community. It isn't all "cookie cutter" learning.



She is grateful for our donors and know they are important to this school
because they help keep the school open. Donations can help keep the
school affordable for many people. Updates and improvements to the
facility and to the curriculum can also regularly occur. Lisa knows that an
educated community is a productive and informed group of people. 
 
Her favorite Bible verse, especially for preschoolers is: I am with you
always. Matthew 28:20 because it is simple, to the point, and comforting.
Lisa will be retiring after this year, and we will miss her fun and creativity.
She has been a real blessing to us the last 6 years!
 

Previous Videos: Click here to play the 13 Flag Memorial Video

13 Flags for US Military VIDEO

Click here for the "Marching Band" video:

Chargers Marching Band
The purpose of Good Shepherd Lutheran School is to provide each student with a

quality Christian Education. We recognize that this begins with the premise that Jesus
Christ is our Lord and Savior, and in Him we have eternal life.

The curriculum and all activities are developed around this premise.

Thank you for your support!

Good Shepherd Lutheran School
1300 Belt Line Road

Collinsville, IL 62234
618-344-3153

E: nstallard@gslcs.org

Web site: GSLS Website

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Eed5RjoKkdk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5hvUnA6mgeo
https://www.gslcs.org/
mailto:nstallard@gslcs.org
https://www.gslcs.org/


Follow us on: Facebook

Watch us on: You Tube

https://www.facebook.com/GSLSChargers
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCe2yu3uZAtcRjeM97KYtkbQ

